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November 21, 2014 

 

 

 

Attention all Parents, Students and Staff 

 

There is a change to the lunch menu for Wednesday, November 26, 2014. 

 

There will be no lunch served that due to the fact that it is a half of school day. 

 

Thank you. 

 

If any questions please feel free to call (908)689-1188 ext.608 

 

Shannon Spinks 

Food Service Manager 

Telephone Number (908)689-1188 ext. 608 

Maschio’s Food Service 


